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Q. I want to bring some friends to play Barefoot Bowls. Who should I contact 
to make a booking? 

A. You can email whitehillsbowlsclub@gmail.com or contact Aileen on 0409 

548 872.  

Q. I see the bar will be open to purchase drinks, but can we bring our own? 

A.  No drinks, including alcohol, can be brought onto the premises. All 
beverages must be purchased and consumed on the premises. It is a 
requirement of our Liquor Licence issued by the Victorian government, and we 
can not make exceptions. That's the law. You will find our drinks are 
competitively priced.  

Q. Can I bring food with us? 

A. We offer a range of packages that include food options from a few essential 
snacks to a full barbeque meal. The choice is yours. See our website, 
www.whitehillsbowl.com.au, for more information. 

Q. Do I need to pay a deposit? 

A.  Yes, a 50% deposit is required to confirm the booking based on the number 
of participants.  

Q.  Can I get a refund if we can not attend for some reason? 

A. If you have purchased a Green-only package, then yes, a refund is payable. 
However, if you have booked any other packages that include food options, no 
refund is payable if the booking is seven calendar days or less.  

Q. So, when do I need to pay the balance? 

A. The balance is payable seven days before the booking date.  

Whom can I contact for further information?  

A. You will find further information on our website, 
www.whitehillsbowlsclub.com.au, or you can contact our bowls coordinator, 
Aileen on 0409 548 872. 
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